On behalf of CUPE Local ___________ we’re writing to you today to ask you to get involved with the 2010 Ontario municipal and school board elections. Every election is a chance for CUPE members to vote to protect public services across the province.  Voting day is Monday October 25th, and between now and then, we have a once-in-four-years opportunity to debate and decide about the kind of communities we all want to live in. 

Since the recession hit in 2008, many politicians have been talking about cutting taxes to “stimulate” the economy. Their promises to cut taxes might sound appealing even to us, but there are precious few tax cuts that won’t mean service cuts. Service cuts will mean job losses and increased workloads for us all. Other candidates are boldly and openly campaigning to sell off, contract out or eliminate the vital public services we need. Again, privatizing a service or launching a public-private partnership means jobs lost in the public sector, services cut, user fees and increasing workloads. CUPE members need to be involved in the election – we need to fight to protect the public services that we have built in Ontario.

As front line service providers, the 230,000 CUPE members in Ontario are uniquely positioned to defend public services, not just by making sure to vote on October 25th, but by getting involved in the elections right now as a volunteer helping to elect a candidate committed to public services.

Your vote and your volunteer time helping on a local campaign can make all the difference. In 2006, some elections were decided on margins of less than 10 votes. In municipal campaigns even more than in provincial or federal elections, your volunteer efforts and your vote do make a difference because municipal voter turnouts are usually so low. Your vote and volunteer efforts can make the difference between winning and losing.

Remember, on Oct 25th, we can elect the councillors and Mayors who will prevent more privatization, cutting and contracting out our work. If you wait till October 26th to see what happens, it will be too late.

To help you get involved now, CUPE Ontario, our political Division, has prepared a range of materials that you can use. Included is a listing of all labour endorsed candidates around the province.  Check out CUPE Ontario’s special elections page at www.cupe.on.ca for a listing of those candidates worthy of your support along with other relevant elections information.  

For more information and assistance you can contact Maureen Giuliani, CUPE Ontario Campaigns Coordinator at mgiuliani@cupe.on.ca . Maureen will make sure that you are ready to be a protector of public services in your local community!
[[signed by Local President or Executive member]]
